
 

 
 
Notice to our Patients 
October 6, 2020 
 
The health and safety of our patients is always our number one priority. 
 
Alameda Health System is in labor negotiations with SEIU 1021 and the California Nurses 
Association. Their members have chosen to strike from Wednesday, October 7th to Monday, 
October 12th.  We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. 
 
We have been planning extensively to ensure we can continue to deliver high quality safe care 
throughout the strike. We are committed to our role and responsibilities as a vital safety net 
provider for the communities we serve and are well prepared to meet the health care needs of our 
patients and residents. 
 
While we are disappointed that the unions decided to call a strike rather than commit their 
energies to reaching agreement at the bargaining table, we are confident in our ability to provide 
quality patient care during the strike.  
 
More information about the strike is available on our website at 
www.alamedahealthsystem.org/strike-updates  


